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AAACU Sponsors Thunder Bay Bass Club 

Alpena, MI, May 25, 2023 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) is 
proud to be a continued major sponsor 
of the Alpena Bass Club. 

AAACU recently presented Mark 
Uekman with a $1,200.00 check to 
support the Alpena Bass Club during 
their 2023 season. Support from the 
credit union will be used to help fund 
tournaments and trophies for events 
throughout the summer. 

The credit union is proud to support 
organizations and events within our 
communities. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit 
union with membership eligibility open 
to any resident in the state of Michigan. 
As of April 30, 2023, AAACU provides 
service to 44,332 members with total 
assets equal to $728,517,118. 

 

Pictured: Mark Uekman and LeAnn Schultz 
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